
Policy for Expenditures by Commissions and Committees 
 

Effective July 1, 2020, the Stella Maris Finance Council, with the approval of Fr. 
Tom Ferrell, has confirmed a policy to restrict committee and commission 
expenditures.  Any expenditures exceeding $250.00 must be approved by the 
Finance Council regardless of the amount that has been allocated in the 
committee/commission budget.  This measure has been put in place because of 
the extreme financial impact of the Covid-19 pandemic.  This policy does not 
apply to parish groups that are self-funding. 
 
 

Approved by the Stella Maris Finance Council 6-26-2020 

 
 


